Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: gender neutral toilets
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

This is an information request relating to renovations made to facilitate gender neutral toilets in the main council office.
Please include the following information for each of the following financial years; 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23:
 
Please include the following information:
· A total number of new gender neutral toilets and a total number of conversions made.

Answer:
0

· The sum of money spent on building new gender neutral toilets including the conversion of existing toilets.

£0

· The number of complaints related to gender neutral toilets and copies of any complaints (with redactions made to ensure confidentiality is maintained)

No complaints made.
By gender neutral toilets I am referring to those with shared facilities, that are not separated by sex or gender. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
